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TO:   
 
International Commissioners and other 
principal contacts of NSOs and NSAs in 
the European Region 
 

Circular 7-2016 
Deadline 15 May 2016 

 

Dear International Commissioners, 

Many of your organisations have been using the Erasmus+ programme from the European Union 
as a source of funding for your activities. As 2016 is the year of the “mid-term review” of the 
implementation of Erasmus+, we would like to collect your input in relation to the experience you 
had with this programme.  

For this reason, we invite you to take part in a Europe-wide survey by completing this 
questionnaire (http://goo.gl/forms/iuAXWGP15C). All NSOs and NSAs are invited to fill in the 
survey, even the organisations that are not part of the European Union. All organisations in the 
European Region of WOSM are indeed eligible for some actions of the programme (except 
Switzerland).  

The data collected will help us to provide recommendations to the European Commission and thus 
will support our advocacy work to better shape the programme to National Scout Organisation 
needs. Please complete the survey before 15 May 2016. 

For any further questions related to this survey or more generally to the programme Erasmus+, 
please contact my colleague Sinziana Rasca, srasca@scout.org. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
David McKee  
Regional Director 
 
 

 

 


